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PORT OF LOS ANGELES HOLDS PUBLIC HEARING ON 
COASTAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT ISSUANCE 

 
 
SAN PEDRO, Calif. – The Los Angeles Board of Harbor Commissioners will 

hold a public hearing regarding the issuance of a coastal development permit 

during its regular meeting on Wednesday, April 5, at 6 p.m., in the Port 

Administration Building Board Hearing Room, located at 425 S. Palos Verdes 

Street, in San Pedro. 

The coastal development under consideration involves a traffic grade 

separation at Fries Avenue south of Harry Bridges Boulevard. 

Those unable to attend the public hearing may submit written 

comments no later than April 4, 2006 to the following address:  

Port of Los Angeles  
Director of Planning and Research 
425 South Palos Verdes Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 

Copies of the staff report and recommendations relative to the 

issuance of a coastal development permit for the proposed project are 

available for inspection at the address listed above. Those interested in 

obtaining additional information regarding the proposed coastal development 

permit, may contact the Port of Los Angeles Planning and Research Division 

at (310) 732-3850. 
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425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
 
San Pedro, CA  90731 
 
Tel: 310/732-3508 
 
After 5:00 p.m.: 
 
310/732-3500 


